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November 14, 2023 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
The Office of Residence Life has an opening for a Resident Assistant position in Tompkins Hall 
starting Winter 2024 term. This position includes a stipend that's prorated throughout the 
academic year and 50% off housing. Please note you must be available to participate in 
Winter training starting the morning of Friday, January 5, 2024. 
 
If you're interested in the position, fill out the application by Sunday, November 
26: https://forms.gle/5wEAjaJ95JNZudUj6  
 
Due to time constraints, you will only receive an interview invite if you're considered for the 
position. Please note that interviews will take place the week after break (November 28-
November 30) and individual training (3-5 hours total) will take place the week of December 4. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Best, 
Office of Residence Life 
 

https://forms.gle/5wEAjaJ95JNZudUj6

